
From: Robert Fry <rfry@akw.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 19 February 2020 2:08 PM 
To: Thompson, Peter <Thompson.Peter@wagga.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: 'SOUTHWAGGA@apex.org.au' <SOUTHWAGGA@apex.org.au> 
Subject: Waive Council Hire Fee Request 
 
Dear Peter 
 
I am writing on behalf of South Wagga Apex to request to have the council hire fees waived for both 
the Wagga Beach and the Wollundry Lagoon for the South Wagga Duck Race and the Fisherama 
respectively. 
 
As you may know, South Wagga Apex is a not for profit organisation that seeks to offer these public 
events with a view to establish stronger and more engaged communities in and around the Wagga 
region. We have enjoyed a particularly strong relationship with the Wagga City Council and would 
appreciate your consideration of our request. 
 
Please be in touch if you would like to discuss the above further, and I look forward to hearing from 
you. 
 
Best regards 
Rob Fry 
South Wagga Apex Secretary 
 
Robert Fry CA 
Associate  

 

Adams Kenneally White Chartered 
Accountants 
85 Johnston Street (PO Box 485) Wagga 
Wagga NSW 2650 
t  02 6937 7900  f  02 6937 7999 
e  rfry@akw.com.au  w  www.akw.com.au 

 
Adams Kenneally White Pty Ltd ABN 40 001 738 183 
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.  

 
IMPORTANT The recipient acknowledges that Adams Kenneally White is unable to exercise control over the content, 

quality or accuracy of the information contained in email transmissions.  Opinions, conclusions and other information in 

this message and attachments represent the originators personal views and opinions which do not necessarily reflect 
those of Adams Kenneally White and we do not accept responsibility of any kind for the information contained herein or 

attached. The information in this email is confidential to the named addressee.  No one else may read, print, store, copy 

or forward this email or its attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, reliance upon, disclosure or 

copying of this email is prohibited and unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender.  Adams 
Kenneally White does not warrant that this email and any attachments are error or virus free and recommends that all 

attachments be checked for computer viruses.  

 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Attention: 
The information contained in this e-mail message and any attached files are intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity named. It may contain information which is confidential or the subject 
of legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, disclosure or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify Wagga 
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Wagga City Council immediately by reply e-mail and delete the original.  
Think before you print - help save our environment 

 


